GATOR Backcourt Club
Board Meeting
June 14, 2019

The Annual Meeting was called to order by President Laura Ellis at 6:15 p.m.

The officers in attendance were: Laura Ellis, Bill and Mary Humphreys, Ruth Dalton, and
Angie Alderman. A list was passed throughout the room for all club members to sign with
25 members attending this end-of-year meeting and get-together. A free raffle was held
and gifts awarded to the lucky winners.

Officers for next year are as follows: Laura Ellis, President; Bill Humphreys, First Vice-
President; Karen Cody, Second Vice-President; Angie Alderman, Treasurer; and Ruth
Dalton, Secretary. The nominating committee submitted the slate of officers for 2019-20.
Hearing no additional nominations from the floor, the slate was unanimously approved by
the voting membership.

Bill Humphreys said we made $208 on the raffle for the signed basketball and recommended
we do it again in the future. This was approved.

Following this brief meeting our speaker was Mariam Rutzen, Team Recruiting Specialist.
She gave an interesting and informative talk and said at the present time the team and
staff were holding the Little Gator Camp. She then gave a talk on the new players and
their summer workout schedule and told of the four incoming freshmen and the loss of
our previous players.

She introduced the new incoming assistant coach, Erika Lang-Montgomery, who was a
member of the UF team from 1988-1992 and most recently head coach at Flagler College.
Erika spoke about how happy she was to be “returning home” and being a member of
the UF coaching staff.

After mingling and friendship among Club members, members were dismissed.

Ruth Dalton
Secretary



